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December 7, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Barrie Hydro Distribution Inc. (licence ED-2002-0534) is one of the LDCs that under the Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan (EB-2006-0330) is filing a 2008 rebasing application (EB-2007-0746. As per Procedural Order 1, responses to interrogatories were to be filed on December 7th. The responses and attachments which comprise these interrogatories are currently being formatted into a PDF document for submission. We estimate that these formatted files will not be ready for submission until December 10th. We apologize for the delay but feel the filing of the complete documents on the 10th as opposed to a partial filing on the 7th will be of benefit to all participants. Three files representing interrogatory responses to Board Staff, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition and School Energy Coalition will be filed through the RESS system at that time. At this time we are in discussion with Board Staff regarding the requirement to file electronic documents for Board Staff question 45,n. Also two hard copies will be forwarded to you by the 13th. Electronic copies of the interrogatories will be forwarded to the intervenors and our Project Advisor at the Board as well. Please contact me if any further information is required.
Sincerely,

Stephen Perry C.M.A.

Manager of Regulatory Affairs & CDM

Barrie Hydro Distribution Inc.

705-722-7244 ext 278
55 Patterson Road


PO Box 7000


Barrie, ON L4M 4V8





Tel:	705.722.7222


Fax:	705.722.6159


E-mail: mail@barriehydro.com











